
IQAC Minutes of Meeting

14 October 2020

Members present: All

l ' The members agreed that Dr. R. P. Singh's talk on the NEp 2020 onseptember 16th was very
informative.

2' The members opined that the ideas provoked by the talk should be taken forward within the
BIMTECH faculty community. A panel discussion could be organized on the theme; ,,NEp
2020 : Implications for B IMTECH.,,

3. A tentative list of panellist was proposed. This included Dr. A. Sahay, Dr. Rahul Singh, prof.
S. S. Dubey, and Prof. Sunil Sangra.

4. The Coordinator agreed to create a note on possible implications of the NEP and circulate it
speakers.
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